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John lovinelli

From: John lovinelli

Sent:  Thursday, August 19, 2010 3:19 PM

To: 'emandra@comcast net’; nirepd1@acl com
Cc: bsullivan@orland-park il us

Subject: RE: Southmoor Commons Location

Paul, thank you very much.

We are grateful for your support and trust in our company It is
important for Buona to have a good relationship with our neighbors
and the community as a whole. We are excited about this location
and ook forward to being a part of Orland Park

Again, Thank You
Sincerely

John lovinelli

The Buona Companies, LLC
6801 W Roosevelt Road
Berwyn, IL 60402
708-749-2333 Ext 230
708-749-9727 Fax

email: jiovinelli@buona.com

From: pmandra@comcast net [mallto pmandra@comcast net}
Sent: Thursday, August 19, 2010 3:11 PM

To: John Iovinelli; ntrepdli@aocl.com

Cc: bsullivan@orland-park.il.us

Subject: Socuthmoor Commons Location

John & Mike:
Thank you for taking the time to let us know about Buona Restaurants and your interest

in the Southmoor Commons location.

After review of the proposed Buona building and operations, a majority of the
Southmoor Country Club Homeowners Association Board members agreed that we are
in favor of having you as one of our neighbors. We are [ooking forward to the grand
opening of your newest restaurant in Orland Park.

Please let us know if any further help from our Association is needed.

Paul Mandra

President

Southmoor Country Club Homeowners Association
13250 Dunmurry Drive

Orland Park, [L 60462

708/361-4092 Cell: 708/261-5354

pmandra@comcast.net
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